
A NOTE FROM OUR PRINCIPAL
Dear Families,
As we transition into the spring season, I would like to share some important updates and
highlights from our school community.
First and foremost, I want to express my gratitude to all the staff and students who made our
recent Glow Night School Dance a resounding success! It was a fantastic evening filled with
laughter, dancing, and wonderful memories. Your support and enthusiasm truly make our school
events special.
I am also thrilled to announce the outstanding performance of our students who participated in the
school play. Their dedication, talent, and hard work were evident in every moment on stage.
Additionally, congratulations to all our winter sports athletes for their commendable efforts and
achievements throughout the season, great job to all!
Looking ahead, I want to remind everyone of the upcoming New York State Computer-Based
Testing dates:
April 9th and 10th: ELA Testing for Grade 6
April 18th and 19th: ELA Testing for Grades 7/8
April 30th and May 1st: Math Testing for Grade 6
May 7th and May 8th: Math Testing for Grades 7/8
May 14th: Science Testing for Grade 8
Please mark your calendars accordingly and ensure that your child is well-prepared for these
assessments.



Lastly, I extend a heartfelt thank you to all who participated in our Love Makes the World Go
Around initiative. Your kindness and generosity in sending cards and postcards were deeply
appreciated by all! Together we continue to spread love and positivity throughout our community.
As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out. Thank you
for your ongoing support and partnership in your child's education.

Warm regards,
Mrs. Karlson

Principal



We received so much love from around the world, including Australia, Alaska, the Carolinas and
more! Thank you to all of you for your support in this activity to share love in our community!

Grade Reporting:
Interim 3 progress report cards will be mailed Friday, March 8th. Please be sure to contact your
student's school counselor with any questions/concerns that you may have regarding their
academic status. If you have not yet created a Parent Portal account or if you are having trouble
accessing your existing Parent Portal account, please contact Mrs. Huntley by calling the Guidance
Office at 607-775-9132.

Attention: Parents with 8th grade students:
Last month, the appointment calendars for our school counselors' opened for setting
appointments with you and your student to discuss high school schedule planning, graduation
requirements and career planning. From now through March 25th, individual scheduling
conferences are available for all 8th grade students to finalize the courses that they will be taking
during their 9th grade year. Considering the importance of this conference, we strongly encourage
parents/guardians to participate. If you are unable to attend, a copy of the final course requests



will be sent home with your student. If you would like to attend your student's conference, you are
invited to attend via ZOOM or in person. Conference appointments typically range from twenty (20)
to thirty (30) minutes. Appointments are available beginning as early as 8:00 AM, with the last daily
appointment scheduled at 2:30 PM. If you have not already done so, please fill out the Google
appointment request form at your soonest opportunity.

Once the form has been submitted, please look for e-mail confirmation to verify the scheduled date
and time of your conference. The shortened URL to access the Google form is:
https://forms.gle/5N6KHkihUDF1aqEt6. This will also be sent to the parent/guardian in an e-mail
we have on file. If you have any difficulty completing/submitting the Google form, please reach out
to the Guidance Office at your soonest opportunity at 607-775-9132.

https://forms.gle/5N6KHkihUDF1aqEt6


Mrs. Stewart, Secretary to the Principal




